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The Tennessee Department of Transportation has selected the following firm to provide 

Construction Engineering and Inspection Services as described in the September 13, 2021 

Advertisement.  

Item No. 1 

• Project specific CEI services for I-55 Interchange at Crump Boulevard, Shelby 

County. 

Fisher & Arnold, Inc.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


